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Tuesday 8th December 2020 
 
 
Year 3 Robinwood Residential  
15-17 January 2021 
 
Dear Year 3 Parents and Carers,  
 
Following the latest guidelines from the DfE, Robinwood have informed us that they 
are unable to reopen in the Spring Term 2021. As a result, our residential visit 
organised for January, has unfortunately been cancelled.   
 
We all share the disappointment that you and the children will be feeling at this time. 
However, we hope you understand that this situation is outside of our control.  
 
Please be assured that we are working to process your refund for all payments made 
as soon as possible. This should be completed before we break up for the Christmas 
holidays. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

  
 
Mrs Liz Hardy  
Executive Headteacher  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


